
February 2006 Email Update

Dear Friends:

One of the fun things that happen when I am on home assignment is to be able to tell 
others about God's faithfulness while I am on the field.  Well, God is faithful no matter 
where I am.  Below is His recent demonstration of His love and faithfulness to me.

Recently, I was invited to speak before a group of children.  I thought of sharing all the 
photos of our recent Christmas children's outreach at a park in Cuernavaca. I also thought 
of the candy cane illustration my pastor used to talk about Jesus. (Red for the blood, 
white for His purity and green for abundant life).

I looked all over the stores for candy canes but it was the middle of January and they 
were all gone.  I decided to just forget about the illustration and think of something else.
That same Saturday evening, I was attending a prayer meeting for some missionary 
friends preparing to go to China and as I entered the house, saw a jar of candy canes on 
the kitchen counter!!!  I got so excited and shared with the hostess what I was planning to 
do.  She told me to take all the candy canes I wanted. Isn't that exciting?  God even 
provided the candy canes I needed to share truth to His children.

We do serve a faithful God!  Praise His name!
AV

PS
Attached is a photo of some of the kids that came to our Christmas outreach.



Angelina Velasco 

Salmos 72:18 "Bendito sea Dios, Señor y Dios de Israel, el único que hace grandes 
cosas".


